## The Four's Class

We have had a great start to the school year! The children are settling nicely into our routine and friendships are forming. We have been busy studying All About Ourselves and the Five Senses. We are now getting ready to work on our academics and Kindergarten Readiness Skills! We will incorporate our Fall themes into our curriculum with things such as apples and acorns, bat caves and costumes, pumpkins and candy corn. We look forward to our upcoming Fall Field Trip to Red Wagon Farm on Friday, October 4th, and our Halloween celebration on Wednesday, October 30th. For weekly updates on what we are doing, please check out our website at mrssmiths4s.weebly.com.